
Upon arriving at the back of the 
building, you will notice our two 
loading docks as well as our stage 
and Richmond St. entrances.

Main Entrance is as shown in 
photo to the right. FOH equipment 
and merchandise, may be brought 
into venue through these doors.

Richmond St. Entrance is used 
as extra storage for some 
equipment. It is also and egress 
for the general public.

Stage Door is marked as such; 
staff, crew, and talent will enter 
through this door. Upon entering 
PPAC technical director’s office is 
located to your immediate left. 

Main Loading Dock is shown in above photo. Main dock fits one trailer and cab at a time or up to three vehicles. 
Trailer may be backed up directly to door. Loading door, and stage are at ground level. During a show run, a trailer 
may stay on the dock with out its cab. Tour bus, tractor trailer, and cab parking will be discussed and designated via 
advancement with Technical Director.

Secondary Loading Door is shown in above photo. This door is situated at center stage and is at ground level. 
Loading door may not be directly backed up to. During a show run, trucks, trailers, buses, and cars may not be 
parked on Pine St. unless specifically discussed and designated via advancement with Technical Director. 

Bus & Trailer Parking is designated on Pine St. on the PPAC side. This is to be discussed and designated via 
advancement with Technical Director as permits must be submitted prior to arrival.

Providence Performing Arts Center
Tour Parking, Loading, Entering, and Exiting

If you have any questions please don’t hesitate to call our Technical Director, 
Amanda Motta 401-749-2191 or email her at amotta@ppacri.org 
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